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- Name: «Name»

Wednesday 31* July 2019

T Reminders for this week \ Diary Dates
Wed 31/7 Book Fair Starts
e Return Terania District Athletics Carnvial note ASAP Mon 5/8 P & C Meeting

e Fill in and return the Canteen Roster for Term 3
e Pay School Contribution - $30 per child
e Pay for ICAS Assessments

Fri 2/8 Athletics Carnival - Riverview Park
5-9/8 Education Week
Wed 7/8 Bookfair Parade 9 - 9:30am
* NoWaste Lunch Day - Wednesdays Wed 7/8 Open Classrooms 9:30-10am
e Have a hat at school EVERY day

\ j Fri 16/8 Assembly

What’s happening at Coffee Camp School....

Terania District Athletics Carnival
Our Terania District Athletics Carnival will be held this Friday 2™ August at Riverview Park.

This is a whole school event. All children will participate in their age races.

Children will need to arrive at 8.45am to get their name tags and be ready for the March Past at 9am. We aim to finish at
2.15pm.

All children will participate in their age races based on the year that they were born. Two students will be nominated for
discus and long jump in each age group. Students may also be involved in relays and ball games.

The age groups are: Juveniles (ages 5/6/7 years), Junior (ages 8/9/10 years), 11 Years, Senior (ages 12/13 years)

Covered foot wear is compulsory ALL DAY. Children should wear full school uniform and will be given school hats when
they arrive.

A canteen selling food and drink will be available.

Winners will attend the Zone Athletics Carnival on Thursday 22" August. Please note that there are qualifying heights and
distances for the field events.

Transport to Riverview Park Transport is by private vehicle. Parents/carers who are able to attend the carnival can enjoy
the day and your children certainly love to have you there. If you are unable to transport your child please make
arrangements for them to travel with another school family.

Directions to Riverview Park Riverview Park is on Union St in South Lismore. Go through the Ballina St roundabout and
cross the Hollingsworth Bridge. Just past the bridge is a short street on the left which is sign posted Riverview Park.

In case of wet weather The carnival will only be postponed if there is heavy rain or if the grounds have been closed by
Lismore Council. If you are in any doubt you can listen for an announcement on ABC radio, 2LM and ZZZ after the 7am news
bulletin if the carnival has been postponed.

Advance Notice:
Thurs 22/8 Northern Rivers Zone Athletics @ Lismore

Fri 13/9 North Coast Regional Athletics @ Lismore

NO TUCKSHOP THIS WEEK Enrolment 2020 at Coffee Camp Public School
. Please contact the school regarding enrolments in all classes
Due to sports carnival in 2020 from Kinder to Year 6.

Do you know someone starting Kinder in 2020?

Kinder Orientation information session at 3:30 - 4:30pm
Thursday 29" August.

Help us to plan for next year by getting enrolment information

to us as soon as possible.
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What’s happening at Coffee Camp School....

Book Fair Term 3

The theme of our Scholastic Book Fair is Dino-Mite where we hope you
will Stomp, Chomp, and Read. It’s a fun reading event that brings the
books kids want to read right into our school. It's a wonderful selection 2 . BOOK FAI.'R"’ !
of engaging and affordable books for every reading level. Please make . Tl]liP CHOMP, nND nEﬂ
plans to visit our Book Fair. :

Book Fair dates: Wednesday 31° July till Thursday 8" August.

Shopping hours: Recess, lunch and before or after school by appointment.

Special Activities: Dress up day Wednesday 7"'August. Come as a dinosaur or your favourite book character

We look forward to seeing you and your family at our Book Fair! i ii

Help Needed for Term 3! Lots more helpers needed to run our tuckshop in Term 3.

Please complete the tuckshop help note so that the roster for Term 3 can be done or contact the office and let us know when

you can help.

If you would like to find out more about helping with tuckshop, please contact Magali by texting 0411 079 440 who will reply
when she has reception. New volunteers are rostered on with experienced volunteers.

You must provide your Working with Children Check details prior to your first roster shift. If you have any questions, please

contact the office.

Photos from The Channon Extravaganza -

Congratulations Azura
on achieving your Silver Medal

B ey & Kave &
Mice PaY
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Soundwaves Term 3

PLEASE ASK YOUR CHILD WHICH SOUND, CHANT&ACTION THEY ARE LEARNING THIS
WEEK.

Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 Week 4 Week 5

(3)

ir ur or er
5D bird @ world

Revision

(™)

or ore a aw au

> horse  :° paw

Y Uivoo!

!) yoye
\,J- computer

GAMES YOU COULD PLAY

RHYMING TIME: after writing a list word, think of words that rhyme with the list word, make a
SILLY SENTENCE. Like: bird-word-heard, “f heard the bird sound out a word.”

GRAPHEME SPLIT: Cut out SMALL SQUARE PIECES of paper. Before writing the word, let your
child make a FIST AND LIFT ONE FINGER each time she/he sounds out one sound{ phoneme}) in
the word. Each sound (phoneme) is written on one square. Place them in the correct order. When
writing the next word with the same sound, the already created squares can be reused.
Like: G-00-d-b-ye, LIFT UP 5 FINGERS — WRITE oNsQuAREs: [ B8 B B I

School Uniforms Secondhand School Uniforms

If you wish to grab an extra shirt, in case of weather condi-
tions not allowing laundry to dry. We have plenty of sizes in
our secondhand uniforms. Please come into the office.

Shirts in all sizes are now back in
stock. Sizes 5-14 are $25 a shirt.

IMPORTANT - School Attendance Policy

Procedures for late arrival and early leaving

This is a reminder to all parents/carers about the Education Department’s attendance policy. Please note the responsibilities for parents.
4.Responsibilities and delegations - 4.1Parents:
4.1.1It is the duty of the parent of a child of compulsory school age to cause the child:

(a) to be enrolled at, and to attend, a government school or a registered non-government school, or

(b) to be registered for home schooling with the Board of Studies, Teaching and Educational Standards (BOSTES) and to receive
instruction in accordance with the conditions to which the registration is subject.
4.1.2 Parents are required to explain the absences of their children from school promptly and within seven days to the school. An
explanation for absence must be provided to the school within 7 days of the first day of any period of absence.

Signing students in late and out early

Students who arrive late or leave early are recorded in the roll as having a partial absence on that day. It is always best to make appoint-
ments outside of school hours. The school auditor has requested a new procedure for

signing students in and out of school so that we can have an accurate record of partial absences.

Please sign your children IN and OUT at the office AND complete the late arrival / early leaving slip. (at the front counter)
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Sarah Myles

Sarah Myles began to write fiction after
graduating in literature from
Monash University, and studying at the
University of Western Australia. She has
trained and worked as a nurse, travelled
through Europe, the Americas and Africa.
She is the author of Transplanted, published
by Hodder Headline.

Currently she divides her time between writing
and family, living in inner Melbourne and on

the west coast of Victoria.

Sarah Myles’ latest novel
The Wolf Hour

e

. ‘ WAOLF
is a searing contemporary FIOUR

thriller about an Australian

family in crisis against the

backdrop of war torn Africa.

Friday, 16 August

1pm at Lismore Library
Bookings are essential. Phone 02 6621 2464 to make a booking.

Lismore Library in conjunction with
Byron Writers Festival &
StoryBoard presents
A Creative Writing Masterclass!
Cultivate your creativity with help
from published authors
Thursday, 8 & 22 August
5pm - 6.30pm
2nd Floor, Lismore Library
For young writers from 10 - 18 years.

Pizza served!
Buron ‘:
b e Story & Board

Beekeeper visits the Library!

Geoff is an experienced

=

beekeeper in the
Northern Rivers.
He will be talking about his
life with bees and you will
get to see his work and ask

him questions.

Friday, 2 August

b Lirmore siory

1lam

HUMAN Lra iy

aort jucdge = boak by its cover

at Lismore Library

Tony Park

Tony Park was born in 1964 and grew up in the
western suburbs of Sydney. He has worked as a
newspaper reporter, a government press
secretary, a public relations consultant, and a

freelance writer.

He and his wife divide their time between two
homes, one in Sydney and another on the

border of the Kruger National Park.

Tony’s latest novel
Ghosts of the Past
is about a young Australian
adventurer who is condemned
to death in Africa, 1906.

Tony will be talking about Ghosts of the Past,

his love of Africa and his life in this author talk!
Thursday, 8 August
6.30pm at Goonellabah Library

Bookings are essential. Phone 02 6621 2464 to make a booking.

Find Us At:
www.rtrl.nsw.gov.au

Lismore Library: 02 6621 2464
Goonellabah Library: 02 6625 1235

Richmond Tweed
Regional Library

Connect. Discover. Escape.

Southern Cross University, in partnership with The National
Centre of Flood Research are conducting a survey to explore
the best way to communicate with people who live in
flood-prone areas.

You are invited to complete a quick anonymous survey on
flood communication.

You can collect a survey and ask any questions at
the presentation on:

Wednesday, 7 August
10am

at Lismore Library
You can also access the survey at:
https://scuau.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV 3aVBcnreqwMV3cp

National Centre Southern Cross
for Flood Research University

August

in the Lismore Area Libraries

Lismore Area Libraries
are hosting three great
authors in August!

Kate Forsyth

Kate Forsyth wrote her first novel aged seven
and has now sold more than a million books.
Her latest book, The Blue Rose is an

evocative tale of endurance, love and triumph.

ATE ]
FORSYTH

Thursday, 1 August
6.30pm at Goonellabah Library

Bookings are essential. Phone 02 6621 2464 to make a booking.

The Lismore and Goonellabah
Friends of the Library

will be holding a

BOOK SALE!

Tuesday, 6 August

9.30am - 1pm

at Lismore Library g

~

FOOD FOR FARMERS
DROUGHT CONTINUES

Following the success of this Appeal over many years,
itis on once more.

Drop off Non-Perishable Food Items
at Lismore and Goonellabah Libraries

Please contact Lismore Library on 02 6621 2464 for more information.

Are your tax

TAX HELP affairs simple?

v 14 Do you earn around
f = i $60,000 or less?

Get free help with your tax return
from a Tax Help volunteer!

Make a booking with Library staff on the 2nd floor
of Lismore Library or by phoning Lismore Library.

Free Tech Lessons
Now at Goonellabah Library

Every Wednesday!

Please contact Goonellabah Library on 02 6625 1235 to make a booking.

Jll D e

10am to 12pm
at Lismore Library



